NOTICE TO STILWELL RESIDENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stilwell City Ordinance 399 concerning vehicles and trailers will have a notification only period until June 2, 2020.  At that time, full enforcement of the ordinance will go into effect.  This should give ample time for all affected by this ordinance to prepare for its enforcement.
